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Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362

-SouthernLCalifornia Edison Company
1P. O. Box 800-
'2244' Walnut Grove Avenue
Rosemead, California 91770

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President
Nu' clear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department

Gentlemen:

T'is will acknowledge your letters of July 2 and August 7, 1984, fromh
_ Linda Bray and Harold B. Ray respectively,~ that describe the contents of a
file you established for.the verification and validation of your computer dose
projection program (EARS). These letters were sent in response to our July 9,
1984 correspondence that transmitted the Emergency Response Facilities
Appraisal-Report. Your actions as described in these letters will be examined
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

h- $
M. D. Schuster, Acting Chief
Safeguards and Emergency

Preparedness Branch

cc:
H. B. Ray, Vice President and Site Manager, SONGS
F..C. Jackley, Manager, Nuclear Affairs and

Emergency Planning
D. Matthews, Acting Chief, EPB, IE
LE. Williams, EPB, IE
State'of California
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bec:

RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Mr. J. Martin, RV
Resident: Inspector-

h- M)RV
R. Fish:dh M.Sc ster
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